
 

 

September 22, 2020 

Good evening. Welcome to the first Board Meeting of the 2020-21 school year.  

I want to begin by acknowledging all of the hard work over the summer months preparing for 
this unique school year. On behalf of the Board, thank you to District staff. From cleaning and 
implementing new protocols to leading and planning, your role has been critical. And to our 
partners, thank you for your ongoing insight, including: the District Parent Advisory Council, 
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Association, as well as local Indigenous Elders and leaders who provided guidance and wisdom. 


